
 

 

 

Part IB Chemistry A & B 

 

Course changes due to the effects of Covid-19 pandemic 

 

Due to the effects of the Covid-19 pandemic and government guidance, we have had to make some 

changes to the programme in order to mitigate against risks to health and to give you the best 

possible academic experience in the circumstances. We will continue to monitor and respond to the 

changing public health situation. The changes are: 

 

 All lectures will be delivered online 

 The Part IB Chemistry A & B practical courses will run as normal, but with some small 

changes to both the experiments and timetabling to comply with social distancing 

requirements 

 

The Part IB Course Guide will be updated around mid-September but the guide for 2019/20 provides 

a good overview of the lecture courses (no changes in content are planned for the coming year). 

 


